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SUMMARY OF MEETING: Mr. Ware (subcommittee chair) conducted the meeting.  
The task group discussed: 
1. Ballot results for the locking/latching ballot. One negative vote indicated that 
the member's product "folds" in such a way that a lock/latching mechanism is not 
possible nor necessary.  The member submitted to Mr. Ware several emails with 
documentation to demonstate his position.   
2. TG Lead suggested possibily added an exemption for the product in question. 
3.  CPSC staff pointed out that the proposed wording "other means to prevent 
collapse" actually allows the product to meet the requirement. 



4.  CPSC staff suggested possibily defining "collapse" to make it clear when a 
product meets the requirement. 
5.  Mr. Ware will do more research and will discuss at subcommittee meeting in 
November. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                                                                                       


